
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Update on 11th May 2020 
 
No doubt many of you will have seen the news about the easing of lockdown 
restrictions.  The Prime Minister indicated that Reception and Year 1 children could 
return to school from 1st June at the earliest (given certain conditions).  
 
As a Headteacher, I now need to seek more information, advice and guidance about 
how this can happen as safely as possible.  It is concerning that anecdotal reports 
are reporting that children, especially younger children, are unable to consistently 
keep to the social distancing guidelines.   
 
As I learn more, and I am able to put plans in place, I will share this with you to 
enable you to make a decision about whether you choose to send your child back or 
wait until a later date.  
 
In the meantime, thank you so much for all of your support and good efforts during 
this very challenging time. I hope you and your families are safe and well.  
 
Take care and best wishes,  

Rebecca  

 


